Maa Bharti PG College ,KOTA

Department of Education

Notice

Orientation Program for B.A B.Ed and B.Sc B.Ed Pupil Teachers

Dear Pupil Teachers,

You are hereby informed that our Orientation Program will be held on 1st August 2024 at 9:00 AM in the New Hall. You are requested to attend the program with your parents and ensure your punctual presence.

During this program, you will be provided with detailed information about your curriculum, class schedules, and other important aspects of your academic journey. This session is designed to help you understand how your classes will commence and be conducted throughout the year.

We look forward to meeting you all and embarking on this educational journey together.

Best regards,

Dr. Arshi Abbasi Head of the Department of Education Maa Bharti PG College